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From the Communist Party of Sweden (SKP) 
To the Communist Party of Greece (KKE) 
 
 
Dear comrades of the KKE, 
 
We apologize for the lateness of our greeting regarding your 19th Congress. We are in the finishing 
stages in preparations of our own congress and that has had our undivided attention.  
 
First of all we want to point that we have read your party’s theses and we recognize the ideological 
strength of the KKE. To produce a document with such quality is impressive. It does not only describe 
the situation in Greece and the region but it clearly shows the class nature of the EU and the threat of a 
great imperialistic war that appears to be brewing. Such a document is not only in the service of Greek 
working class, it is also a mighty tool for the rest of us. 
 
Second we recognize KKEs position in the international community among the communist parties and 
we share its views regarding the need to strengthen our bonds and to combat the revisionists among us.  
 
And last, we want you to know that we are staunch supporters of your party and that we have worked 
hard to quell all slanderous talk about KKEs “sectarian” views. We have transmitted various radio 
shows, held rallies, written and translated various articles describing elegantly the lies of the opportunistic left. 
 
We also want to take the time to express our gratitude for the help that we have received in the past 
and the help that you give us now and then, something that we consider invaluable. 
 
Comradely yours 
Victor Diaz de Filippi 
Chairman 
 
Kjell Bygdén  
International Secretary  
 
Communist Party of Sweden (SKP)  
 
 


